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H,

neglstoreds 4th October, 1949.

Dear Sirs,

with reference to my letter of the 17th August
last to which I have not been favoured with a renly
negpecting the Boller Survey of the Tug "ARIEL", which
became due so long ago 8s warch last, I beg to inform
you that the case must be submitted to the Gommitten
on the 28th October and, 1if no definite arrangements
regarding the carrying out of the Boiler Survey are
made by that date, the nommittee will doubtless deal
with the vessel's class without further notice.

Yours falthfully,
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